
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
25 November 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
King-Smith Class -  staff changes 
 
Due to unforeseen personal reasons, Miss Kirsty Akerman, an experienced member of staff, 
will be taking over from Mrs Weller as the HLTA for King-Smith class from next week. 

 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me or Mrs 
Soden, the class teacher. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Viktoria Kincses 
Head of Towards Independence 
 
 


